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22 February 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY Thursday 1 March 2018 - SHARE A STORY   
 

Do You like Sharing Stories, Facts and Poems? 
 

The challenge to prove you do, starts on Friday 23 February and ends on Thursday 1 
March, (WORLD BOOK DAY 2018).  You can read picture books, short stories, facts and 
poems in as many places as possible. 
 
To prove you’ve ‘Shared’, get as many of the 20 ticks as you can, ask an adult to sign it, 
and bring your form to school next Thursday.  
 
Your child may dress as his/her favourite book character on the Thursday only.   
 
We are also hosting a Scholastic Book Fair in the school hall, Monday to Friday next week, 
straight after school, until 4.00pm so empty those money boxes! 
 
So take the Story Sharing Challenge, 
 
Good luck, 
 
Mrs Dodds 
Literacy Leader. 
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